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5 November 2020 
 

IQ CARDS – CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This term we are delighted to again be participating in the Christmas fundraiser with IQ Cards. The 
funds that we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the school. 
 

Your child has brought home with them the amazing design they have created. IQ Cards can print 
this design onto high quality Stationery including Greeting Cards, Postcards, Gift Wrap &, Sticky Gift 
Labels. Also, some fun and affordable gifts:  Fridge Magnets & Keyrings (See the Leaflet that has 
also been sent home for visuals / product info.) 
 

Your child’s name will be printed onto all the products for that personal touch! 
 

On the reverse of their design please can you fill in the order form - check your child’s name is spelt 
correctly and is exactly how you would like it printed onto the products & clearly fill in the quantity 
of each product that you would like to order. Where this form is damaged with paint, please provide 
a separate piece of paper with details.  
 

Your Payment must be made to the school via Parentpay before your order can be sent off. 
Parentpay will be set up to allow you to make a payment of any amount from £4 to £50, you will 
need to add up your own order and pay the correct amount. You should have a leaflet with all costs 
detailed for items ordered alongside your design. We will not be able to place any orders 
without payment in advance and any unpaid order forms will be returned to you until 
payment is made. 
 

All order forms with payment must be returned by 9am on Monday 16th November, this will need to 
be strictly adhered to in order to allow us to quarantine them for 72 hours before we can check 
payments and place orders. We are unable to take any additional orders after this date. 
 
The quality and price of these products is fantastic and they are perfect to give to friends and family, 
please support the school by ordering.   
 

All ordered products will be handed out in December. 
 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr T Hinkley 
Head teacher 
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